
 
 

Press Release: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Two Riverview Students Advance to PMEA Region 1 Choral Festival 

Riverview students, Meredith Kocur and Preston Proctor, recently participated in the Pennsylvania Music Educators 

Association District 1 Choral Festival. The event was held at Montour High School. 160 students from schools 

in Allegheny, Westmoreland, Washington, Greene, and Fayette Counties participated. Both Meredith and Preston 

qualified to advance to the PMEA Region 1 Choral Festival to be held at Gateway High School February 22-24. 

Congratulations to Meredith and Preston. Your commitment to SERIOUS SUCCESS makes us proud! 
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